Dear Presbyterian Music Campers,
The PMC Committee and our Deans, Rae-Lynn and Shannon, are excited to welcome you to PMC 2025! This year we will be exploring Joy in Generosity. We will be talking about developing a generosity mindset and the different forms of generosity that we can use to bless others. We will explore examples in the bible of what this looks like.
Love thrifting? PMC will have its own thrift shop this year at camp. We’ll be accepting donations in two categories: 
1. Freshly washed, gently used, unstained PMC Merch for our Thrift Department, and
2. Freshly washed PMC Merch in need of some loving care or a new purpose in life – for our Up-cycling Department
Creative advisors will be on hand with one-of-a-kind up-cycling suggestions. All merchandise in the thrift shop will be traded for donations to the Alison Stewart Patterson (ASP) Fund (DonateWYC), which defrays the cost of camp for those with financial need.  
The banquet is back again this year. On Friday night, we will be celebrating God’s generosity towards us with a dinner together. This will include an auction to raise money for the ASP fund and will once again be followed by a dance. You are welcome to dress up for the banquet if you like, but this is not necessary. Come as you are!
So what does our week look like:
Registration starts at 2pm on Sunday August 17th in MacDonald Hall, the first large building inside the camp gate on the left-hand side. Formal registration lasts until 4pm. Our Camp Registrar, Cathy Whiteside, will greet you with an information package, including a welcome letter, name tags and instructions on moving into your cabin/room. If you have any last minute food or medical information to share, Cathy will direct you to the right person. This will be the time to pay the balance of your fees, if you haven’t done so already. You will have an opportunity to sign up for workshops and buy some tuckets.
 If you know you will arrive after 4 pm please contact Cathy Whiteside (pmcregistrar@gmail.com) by Friday, August 15th to make arrangements to meet with Cathy on your arrival. Please leave a message with the Camp Office at (519) 529-7317 if something unexpected happens while travelling that causes you to be late. Any visitors that you may have coming to camp throughout the week must check in with Cathy Whiteside on arrival. Visitors must fill out a Visitors’ Registration Form and pay for their accommodations and meal fees as applicable.
Be sure to read through our FANTASTIC Camper Guide: https://www.presbyterianmusiccamp.ca/PMC_camper_guide_2025.pdf 

99.99% of your questions will be answered there — like, “What are tuckets?”.
We strongly encourage all campers to review the Welcome Statement and the Camper Covenant. If you have teens attending camp, you must review these items as well as the Teen guidelines before coming to camp.
Also, be sure to read through the list of recommended items to pack on our website. As more than 170 campers are expected and the site is large, we recommend you put your name on all items you bring, so that if they are lost they may be returned to you.
The Packing List, Workshop schedule and a Complete schedule for the week are found here:  https://www.presbyterianmusiccamp.ca/pmc-2025.html
Closing out our week, you are encouraged to be packed by lunchtime on Saturday, August 23th so that you enjoy the last camp meal and are ready to leave the grounds by 1:30pm.
May God keep you safe as you travel and as we all share in a fun-filled week.
With Peace, Joy and Generosity!
The PMC Committee and Your Deans, Shannon and Rae-Lynn

